
 

2024 Annual General Meeting Notice 

HBPA BC AGM will be held as a Virtual Meeting on: 

Thursday, November 21, 2024, at 7:00 pm, via Zoom. 

The meeting link will open at 6:45 to allow time for all to get online. You 

will access with a simple link that will be located within an email that 

will be sent to all on November 20. 

The meeting is being presented virtually to allow members to attend no 

matter where they are.  The meeting will be moderated to allow all 

questions and comments to be heard and answered by the HBPA BC 

officers and Directors. 

You will need to be a registered member of HBPA BC to receive the 

meeting link. Registration is done via the HBPA BC website, the same 

registration that was used for the recent election.  You do not need to 

re-register if you registered for the October 2024 HBPABC Election. You 

will need to be registered to vote on any resolution and so if you did not 

previously register, please register your membership at hbpabc.ca 

Any questions or inquiries please make to Neil Stajkowski, HBPA-BC 

Secretary/Treasurer at HBPANEILS@gmail.com, or 604.831.8408 and go 

to www.hbpabc.ca for more meeting related information. 
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